
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The PTO is kicking off the year with a school-wide service project.  

Each homeroom will be collecting soda can tabs. In December and again 

in May, we will weigh what each class has collected, and the class with 

the highest weight will win a pizza party. Our school-wide collection will 

then be donated to the Ronald McDonald House. From now until a date 

to be determined in December, please send in any tabs to your child’s 

homeroom teacher to add to their class collection.  

Student Council will be encouraging classes to keep their collections 

going through the next few months. The Ronald McDonald House sells 

all aluminum tabs collected to a local recycling company, and proceeds 

help with daily operating expenses at the Ronald McDonald House. Our 

hope is that as a school community we can help families staying at the 

Ronald McDonald House through our collection – “Kids Helping Kids!” 

 

The soda tab collection begins NOW – so start sending them in! 
 


